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In this time of ubiquitous electronic communication, the boundaries of privacy rights in the workplace have become a moving target.
Important issues have arisen concerning an employee’s right to privacy in those communications when they occur in and around the
workplace. Efforts by employees to assert privacy rights in response to employer demands have sparked significant legal discussion.

Jay Shapiro, co-chair of the Cyber Law and Data Privacy Group, explores those issues as well as the role of the Fourth Amendment in
his article, "Reasonable Expectations of Privacy in a Not-So-Private Electronic World."

This correspondence should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are
intended for general informational purposes only and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and legal
questions.


